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ATOMIC. ENERGY CONTROL BOARD

OTTAWA, CANADA

21 April 1950

Mr. Ramon Ortiz,

Institute for Nuclear Studies,
The University of Chicago,
CHICAGO 37, Illinois.

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter of 19 April
1950, the Atomic Energy Control Bosard does not
handle distribution of unclassified papers
prepared by the Atomic Energy Division, National
Research Council. ILists of these papers are
available from the Division of Information Services,
National Research Council of Canada, and your
request has been referred to that division for
attention.

Yours faithfully,
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G. M. Jarvis,
Secretary.
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